
                                 Welcome to 

   The Parish Church of St. George  

                                                             Sunday 17th March – Lent 2 

What’s On This Week 
 

Today            Sunday 17th March     
 8.00am Said Eucharist 
 9.45am Sunday School 
10.00am Parish Eucharist 
 3.30pm Walsingham Cream Tea 
 

Intercessor Margaret Symonds 
Readers Kat Shepherd and Tony 
 Shepherd 
Monday  
 

Tuesday  
10.00am Parent and Toddlers 
 7.30pm Talk by Andrew Hargreaves 
 on Mission 
Wednesday  
10.00am Said Eucharist  
 2.00pm MU at Portsmouth Cathedral 
 5.30pm Stations of the cross 
Thursday  
 6.30pm Choir Practice 
 2.15pm MU Lenten Meditation 

 

Friday  
10.00am Coffee Morning 
 7.30pm George’s Men 
 

Saturday  
  

Next Sunday  
 8.00am Said Eucharist 
 9.45am Sunday School 
10.00am Parish Eucharist 
 1.00pm Memorial for Gerry Shimbart 

 Today A Hymn is sung in place 
of the Acclamation 
 
Acclamation for Wednesday 
Praise to you, O Christ, King of 
eternal glory. 
The Lord is a great God, *O that 
today you would listen to his 
voice. 
Harden not your hearts 
Praise to you, O Christ, King of 
eternal glory. 
 

Liturgical Gifts  
The gifts have been donated 
today by Peter May and family. 
Wednesday Liturgical Gifts 
The liturgical gifts have been  
Donated by Yvonne in  
celebration of the birth of Lottie:  
a new daughter to Graham and  
Sarah. 
 

Retiring Collection 
Bishop’s Lent Appeal 

Motet 
Drop, drop slow tears by 
Orlando Gibbons. 
 

Birthdays this week 
Robert Vann (Monday) 
Lesley Handy (Wednesday) 
Hazel Woodward (Friday) 
Marjorie Garton (Saturday 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Walsingham Pilgrims Service 
Today at 3.30pm in St. Faith’s Church 
Havant there will be a service 
followed by a cream tea.  Pilgrims who 
are members that are not going to 
Walsingham are also welcome to 
come. 

 APCM Reports  
REMINDER - Jane Cook still has a few 
APCM reports outstanding to go into 
the main report. The last date for 
receipt of these is next Sunday 24th 
March.  Thanks  

Mission 
Andrew Hargreaves, The Diocesan 
Development Officer is to talk to the 
PCC about mission for our church on 
Tuesday the 19th of March at 7.30pm 
in church.  Non-PCC members are 
welcome to attend if you are 
interested in learning about mission 
for St. George’s Church. 
 
 
 

George’s Men 
George's Men will be having a work 
group in the Churchyard from 9.15am  
on Monday 18th March. Work will 
include removing ivy and brambles 
from trees and walls, clearing rubbish 
from behind grave stones and cutting  
back various bushes etc. Please come 
in old clothes, including wellies  
and gloves, and bring secateurs, 
shears, pruning saws and anything else  
that will help. 

 

Leading your Church into Growth Prayer 

God of mission 

Who alone brings growth to your Church, 

Send the Holy Spirit to give 

Vision to our planning, 

Wisdom to our actions, 

And power to our witness. 

Help our church to grow in numbers, 

In spiritual commitment to you, 

And in service to our local community, 

Through Jesus Christ our Lord. 

Amen 

Wendy Pearce’s Funeral is on Tuesday the 26th of March at 10am in St. 

George’s Church. 



Horndean Amateur Theatrical Society 
(HATS) will be performing "Funny 
Money", a farce by Ray Cooney, from 
Thursday 4th to Saturday 6th April.  
Shows are 7.30pm at Merchistoun Hall, 
Horndean.  Please see Iain Renfrew or 
Sonja Barrand for more details. 

 Advertisement for Summer Fete 
Beals the estate agents have offered to 
provide sign boards for peoples’ front 
gardens to advertise our Summer Fete in 
June. If you are happy to allow them to 
put a sign up in your front garden again 
this year (and kid your neighbours you 
are putting your house on the market), 
please can you sign your agreement by 
your name on the list which is at the back 
of the church (and if you did not have a 
sign last year but would like to this then 
please add your name and address)  

Congratulations 
Many congratulations to Yvonne Jones 
who celebrated her 80th birthday on 
Tuesday.  Also congratulations to Yvonne 
who has become a grandmother for the 
second time. 

George’s Men 
On Friday George’s Men will be wine 
tasting at David Cavey’s home.  Bring 
your favourite wine. 

Funeral of Gerry Shimbart 
The memorial service of Gerry is next 
Sunday at 1pm in church.  You are 
welcome to attend. 
 

 

Services During Lent 

Wednesday 20th March 5.30pm Stations of the Cross in Church 

Friday  29th March 12 Noon Stations of the Cross in Church 

Wednesday 3rd April 5.30pm Stations of the Cross in Church 

Friday 12th April 12 Noon Stations of the Cross in Church 

Holy Week 

Monday 15th April 6pm Holy Eucharist 

Tuesday 16th April 6pm Holy Eucharist 

Wednesday 17th April 10am Holy Eucharist 

Maundy Thursday 7.30pm The Liturgy of Maundy Thursday 

Good Friday 9.30am Service for young people 

11.15am Walk of Witness followed by hot cross buns 

2pm The Liturgy of Good Friday  

Holy Saturday 7.30pm The Easter Vigil and First Mass of the 
Resurrection 

Easter Day  8am Said Eucharist 

 10am Sung Eucharist followed by Sunday School 
Easter Egg Hunt 

 

 
Mothering Sunday Flowers  Can you help Lynn Winter prepare the bunches of 

flowers on Saturday the 30th March in the choir Vestry at 10am?  Let her know. 



 
 

 

 

 

Remembering Those Who Need Our Prayers 

Please remember in your prayers this week:  

Shelley Lazlett, Anna Chapman, Irene Kimber, Jennefer Higginbottom, Ian Redfern-
Tongs, Julian Crampton, Sydney Mayo, Ron Simcock, Wendy Dancer, Patricia, 
Phillip Berriman and Hillary. 

Remembering Those Who Have Died Recently 
 
Please remember in your prayers this week:  
 

Gerry Shimbart, Wendy Pearce and Bob Iles 
 

     Remembering Those Whose Anniversary of Death Falls At This Time 
Please pray for the souls of: 

Edna Wilman, Cecil Wilman and Peter Oades 

 

Main Contacts 

Parish Priest 
Fr Colin Lawlor (Parish Priest) 
02392 262145 
parishpriest@stgeorges.church 
Fr Ray Chapman (Assistant Priest) 
r.chapman@stgeorges.church                 

Church Wardens 
John Hood:    07802232981 
j.hood@stgeorges.church 
Chris Gadd:    07943633734 
c.gadd@stgeorges.church 
                                                                              

Parish Office: Lesley Handy   02392 258079     parish.office@stgeorges.church   
Deadline for articles for the bulletin to Lesley Handy by 7pm Wednesdays 
 

CCL 16505   

LARGE PRINT HYMN BOOKS AND SERVICE ORDERS ARE AVAILABLE - PLEASE ASK THE SIDESPERSONS.  LARGE PRINT BULLETINS ARE 

AVAILABLE ON REQUEST - CONTACT LESLEY HANDY 

www.stgeorges.church 

 

Factoid 

Did you know that the average giving in 

the whole Country is £8 per week? 
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